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NextGen CM/ECF Upgrade - Action Required to Continue E-Filing Access

From: U.S. District Court for the Eastern District of Michigan (uscourts@updates.uscourts.gov) 

To: All Attorneys

Date: Friday, February 21, 2020, 07:01 AM EST

The U.S. District Court for the Eastern District of Michigan's electronic case filing system
(CM/ECF) will be unavailable beginning today, Friday, February 21, 2020 at 5:00 PM EST until
Monday, February 24, 2020 at 8:00 AM EST for the NextGen CM/ECF upgrade. All filings with a
deadline of today, February 21, 2020 should be submitted before 5:00 PM EST to ensure timely
submission of documents.

Beginning Monday, February 24, 2020, every attorney or e-filing party that requires access to
CM/ECF must link their individual upgraded PACER account to their CM/ECF account. This
is a one-time action that must be done before attempting to e-file any papers. Click the following
link for step-by-step instructions on linking the accounts:
http://www.mied.uscourts.gov/pdffiles/Link_PACER_and_CMECF.pdf

Information about the upgrade is available on the Court's website at:
http://www.mied.uscourts.gov/index.cfm?pageFunction=NextGeninfo

Additional information about NextGen CM/ECF can be found on the PACER website at:
https://www.pacer.gov/nextgen

If you require assistance linking your accounts after the upgrade, contact the Clerk's Office at 313-
234-5000.
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